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Dear Parents/Guardians:

All members of our community are greatly saddened about the tragic events that have occurred
at Marshall County, KY and Parkland, FL involving school shootings. Our school district is fully committed
to ensuring that our schools provide the safest possible learning environment for our students. We
maintain a very close working relationship with the Scottsville Police Department and Allen County
Sheriff's Office in regards to school safety. An example of this cooperation is we have two full-time
school Resource Officers (SRO), a city police officer and a deputy sheriff, in our schools every day. We
have emergency procedures in place and all of our employees are trained in those procedures, as well as
our student body. Our schools regularly perform lock-down drills to ensure that our faculty, staff and
students know what to do in the event of an incident. School doors will be locked during the day, with
access to each building controlled by a school staff person who visually identifies every visitor before
they are admitted to the building

Please help us identify anyone who might potentially threaten or cause violence to occur in the
Allen County School District. Everyone is encouraged to call the Allen County Board of Education Office,
the school Principal’s office, and our law enforcement agencies to report anything suspicious or anything
that you hear is worrisome. Please note the attached School Emergency Information Guide, which
provides helpful information to parents/guardians if there is an emergency situation in our schools
Topics included in the brochure are:

o safety Terms and Procedures

 What should | Do During a School Emergency?

« How Can| Be Reunited with My Child?

 When and Why are Students and Staff Asked to Lockdown, Shelter-

 Do's and Do Not's

The safety of students in our school buildings must be the highest priority of ALL of us in our
community. Let us pray for the well-being of our schools and all the schools across the nation.

Qu,

Randall Jickson,
Superintendent




